
 
Planning Board 

TOWN OF FREMONT 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 0304 

Meeting Notice 
In accordance with NH RSA 91-A:2, II, you are hereby notified that the Fremont Planning 
Board will conduct annual site visits regarding earth removal permits renewals on Thursday, 
May 11, 2023 at the following locations: 
 

• Fremont Land Use, LLC at the end of Iron Horse Drive at 10:00AM 
• George E Merrill & Son, Inc at 107 Beede Hill Road at 11:00AM 

 
Applications are online on the Planning Board website. https://www.fremont.nh.gov/planning-
board/pages/excavation-permit-applications. Contact Land Use Administrative Assistant Leanne 
Miner at (603) 895-3200 x 306 or at landuse@fremont.nh.gov with any questions. 
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